
 
 

CIRCULAR NOTE No.3 
 
 
 
 
 
The Spanish Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Cooperation presents its compliments to 
the Missions and Delegations accredited to the Organization for Security and 
Cooperation in Europe, the Mediterranean Partners for Co-operation, the Partners for 
Cooperation, the International Organizations, and the OSCE Secretariat, and has the 
honour to inform them as follows. 
 
A briefing on the logistical Modalities of the 15th Ministerial Council in Madrid on 29 and 
30 November 2007, is scheduled for Wednesday 24 October at 4 p.m in 
Segmentgalerie I. 
 
 
The Spanish Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Cooperation avails itself this opportunity to 
renew to the Missions and Delegations accredited to the Organization for Security and 
Cooperation in Europe, the Mediterranean Partners for Co-operation and the Partners 
for Co-operation, the International Organizations, and the OSCE Secretariat the 
assurances of its highest consideration. 
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